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SNOW N EWS  

 

Happenings this Month  

 

December  6th General meeting @ 7 

 

Christmas tree ride and chili feed   

1000 Springs December 10th  

 

Board meeting December 20th @ 6  

Presidentõs Letter  
 

Seasons Greeting Rogue Snowmobilers, it is now the month of December and we already have a lot 

of fun snow to play on. I personally already have 3 days riding in and it was wonderful! We should 

have a great season if this is a sign of what is to come.  

Our club has seen an increase of membership for this time of year from years past. This is a good 

sign letõs keep this trending upwards with these numbers we can put up a great fight to stop land 

grabs. It was brought to my attention that Oregon Wild has passed along their proposal of the Crater 

Lake Wilderness to Senator Wyden to be taken D.C. this is a scary deal for all of us. With the recent 

election and the results, it seems like it would be difficult to pass such a large land grab now. We all 

need to do our part and write letters to Wyden and Merkley opposing this and let them know we 

wonõt stand for this.  

The club has lots of great events coming up first of which the Christmas tree ride at 1000 on Decem-

ber 10th the ride will start at 9:30 from the parking lot and we will take everybody to a few locations I 

have scouted for some great trees. We tend to do a lot of great riding along the way. Come on up 

have a great ride see your fellow riders and have some amazing chili that the Bristowõs make for us 

every year. Please bring a side dish to share and donõt forget your tree permit which can be pur-

chased at the Prospect Ranger Station.  

We have a lot of great snow ahead of us this season Iõm looking forward to seeing you all out there. I 

urge everyone to get involved come to some events and letõs make this the greatest season ever!  

Dave Jordan  




